MEMORANDUM

TO: Real Property Law Section Council

FROM: Thomas A. Kabel

DATE: February 5, 2021

SUBJECT: Legislative Report

The 2021/2022 legislative session opened in late January, 2021. As of the date of this report, no bills relating to real estate in which the Real Property Law Section might be interested have been introduced. The Section's ad-hoc legislative committee will continue to monitor all bills introduced during this coming year and will work closely with the Section's lobbyists to respond to any bills which are introduced or are contemplated to be introduced. We will also work with our lobbyist to reintroduce the more comprehensive MRTA amendment bill which was introduced in late 2020.